
BEAVER COUNTY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

March 17, 2022, 11:00 a.m. 

Beaver County Service Centre in Ryley  
 

Beaver County is considering the following Road Closure: 

  

Road Allowance north of NE 12-50-18-W4 (Township Road 502) 

Beaver County Bylaw 21-1114 

 

 
A Public Hearing has been scheduled by Beaver County for Council to consider arguments for and against the 

proposed road closure. The public hearing will be held on Thursday, March 17, 2022, at 11:00 a.m. 

 
Due to the coronavirus pandemic, the Government of Alberta has enacted the Meeting Procedures (COVID-19 

Suppression) Regulation pursuant to Order in Council 50/2020 to permit the hearing to be conducted 

electronically rather than in person. 

 

The hearing has been structured so that all who wish to participate will have the right to hear all discussions and 

speak for or against the road closure.  For information regarding the public participation process and how to 

provide input on this matter, go to www.beaver.ab.ca/council/public-hearings. 

 

To read a copy of Bylaw 21-1114 and to view a copy of the maps for the proposed road closure, go to 

https://www.beaver.ab.ca/council/public-hearings.  

 

The information you provide may be made public, subject to the provisions of the Freedom of Information and 

Protection of Privacy Act. 

 

    Rick McDonald, Interim Chief Administrative Officer 

    Beaver County   

    Box 140 

  Ryley, AB   T0B 4A0 

 
For questions, please contact the County Development Officer Kim Vana, at kvana@beaver.ab.ca.  
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